PUBLIC NOTICE

NATIONAL ATV/UTV JAMBOREE COMMITTEE CHAIR
VACANCY

The Board of Millard County Commission hereby gives notice of a vacancy as the Chair
of the National ATV/UTV Jamboree Committee for the 2018 Jamboree.

Appointments will be made during the regular Commission Meeting, Tuesday, June 6,
2017.

If you're interested or need more information, please contact Deb Haveron, no later than
5:00 p.m., Friday, May 26, 2017, 435-864-1400 or dhaveron@co.millard.ut.us.
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